
Winter 2024 Bargaining: Monetary Proposals

As we are returning to the bargaining table, we would like to inform members that we
are presenting our second phase of proposals to the administration: MONETARY
PROPOSALS
As usual, if you have any questions about bargaining, please contact the team at
bargaining.committee@cupe3913.on.ca. 
We are still ways from agreeing monetary proposals, but will keep members posted
To get members informed, look forward to our CUPE3913 events 

Coffee with CUPE3913a.
Door-knocking Bargaining Blitzb.

Coffee with CUPE3913

Join us at Branion Plaza on February 7th from 10am-
2pm with the Lady Glaze Truck for free coffee,

information about bargaining, our monetary
proposals, and what you can do to put pressure on the

university!

BARGAINING UPDATE FEB 2024

Door-knocking Bargaining Blitz

Want to know more about how bargaining is going? Our monetary
proposals? The difference between a strike mandate vote and strike vote? 

The union wants to keep our membership informed! On the week of Feb 5,
Expect to see the executive committee, stewards, and member mobilizers
visiting you to provide you with this information, along with a tasty treat!
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